Ministry of Public

Works Department(s) Responsible: Department of Works and
Engineering

Request for Proposals No.: 2023-007Q-MPW

CANCELLATION NOTICE

Dear to whom this may concern,

The Evaluation Team is advising that the Governments ‘Request for Proposal’ (RFP) regarding No:
2023-007Q-MPW, Provision of (8) Eight NV 200 Panel Light Vans & (2) Two NV 350 Passenger Vans
is to be cancelled as no suitable bids were received.

Cancellation

Per Section: 3.6.4 of the RFP Document; the Government may cancel or amend the RFQ process
without liability at any time. Cancellation may occur, for example, if:

¢ Where no qualitatively or financially worthwhile offer has been received or there has been
no valid response at all;

e The economic or technical parameters of the project have changed fundamentally;

® Exceptional circumstances or force majeure render normal implementation of the project
impossible;

e All offers exceed the financial resources available, or are otherwise inconsistent with the
principles of economy, efficiency and effectiveness; or

e Where irregularities require cancellation in the interest of fairness.
® The publication of a procurement notice does not commit the Government to implement the

programme or project announced.

We thank you for submitting your proposal and we encourage you to bid for future contracts.

Regards,
'/’)

Eli h Davis-Smith
Principal Purchasing and Supply Officer
Ministry of Public Works
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